
JAYWICK & TUDOR RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
Mrs H (Chair)
Jaywick & Tudor Residents Association
C/o  Park Square East
Jaywick
CLACTON-ON-SEA
Essex
CO15   2NP

26th April 2012
To
Mr D McCulloch
Tendring District Council
Clacton-on-Sea

Dear Mr McCulloch

I wish to write and endorse what was said at the Forum meeting yesterday that the Jaywick & 
Tudor Residents Association consider your ideas regarding the “bringing clusters of empty 
homes in to use” grant an good step forward in improving the standard of housing in the area 
which would help increase the possibilities for the whole of Jaywick and encourage further 
funding and private investment.

Thank you once again for your presentation and we wish you luck in getting the grant.  Please 
keep us informed of any progress so we may pass this on to our members.

Sincerely,

S H


